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Dear Parent/Carer, CHURCH oF ENGLAND 

  

We are really looking forward to welcoming your child into our Academy community for their Transition 

Week on Monday 11th July to Friday 15" July 2022. 

Please find below a final update on the arrangements for the week. If you have any questions, please 

email hello@asa.hslt.academy with the subject of Transition, or call the academy on 01482 781912 

Equipment 

Students need to wear their current Primary School uniform and bring a P.E Kit with them each day. 

All students will be able to receive free hot meals or sandwiches from the canteen throughout the week. 

They are also welcome to bring their own packed lunch or use their biometric account, which will be set 

up at the beginning of the week. Students also need to bring a schoolbag, and at least a pen, pencil and 

ruler. 

We will be providing all students with a planner sheet for the week which will have their timetable on it. 

They will also be able to use this to collect reward stamps each day. These rewards will be celebrated at 

the end of the week in a Celebration Assembly where certificates will be awarded. We have a limited 

number of spaces for parents to attend this celebration assembly, please email the Hello account above 

if you would like to attend. 

Arrangements for the Week 

Students should arrive through the entrance on Bilton Grove. 

(When looking at the Main Reception from Preston Road, you head right towards Purple House and then 

turn left along Bilton Grove. The entrance is a little way along the road on the left side.) 

Staff will be on duty to meet students from 8am when students are able to come in for Breakfast Club. 

Students must arrive to school by 8.35am at the latest. 

Throughout the week, students will be taken through our expectations and will experience the normal 

routine of interesting and exciting lessons across a broad range of subjects. There will be older students 

ready to help in lessons, and TA support if your child normally has this in lessons and this has been 

discussed with the academy SEND team. 

Students will also be sitting some Cognitive Ability Tests during the week so that staff are able to tailor 

their curriculum ready for September. 

Since students are preparing for life in secondary school, we will be escorting students back to Bilton 

Grove at 3pm to walk/cycle home themselves or get picked up. If you have any specific concerns about 

your child getting home please do let us know. Staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may 

have. 
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Thank you for the support shown at the welcome evening on Tuesday, if you have not yet returned the 

admissions booklet, please do so as soon as possible and we look forward to your support in making 

transition week a great success. 

If you have any questions at all, please contact us at hello@asa.hslt.academy. 

We will be sending out information regarding the September starting arrangements before the summer 

holidays. 

Kind regards 

  

Mr McNaught-Roberts 

Transition Lead


